
 

Certification and Training Update. 

March 1, 2025 Renewals Odd-Numbered Operator Certifications 

If your certification ends in an odd number, you will need to renew your certification by March 1, 
2025. Renewal notices were sent out by mail. If you have moved or changed your address, please 
contact Spring Connolly, mecertification@neiwpcc.org or call 207-253-8020. 

You can renew online with a credit card at https://neiwpcc.org/maine/wastewater-
certification/renewals/ 

Not sure if you still need contact hours to renew? Scroll down the page to the blue tab, View TCH 
Summary, to check your continuing education hours, listed by certification number. This report is 
updated on the first business day of the month. 
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